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CALL TO ORDER
The regular meeting of the Brooklyn Public Library was held Monday, February 3, 2020 at 5:00 pm.  Those present were President Matt Maschmann, Secretary Tammy Kriegel, Board Members Bob Lacina, Bonnie Mills, Chris Hurst, and Library Director Josh Gerard.  Absent: Kathy Minnaert and Carla Kriegel.
President Matt Maschmann called the meeting to order at 5:07 pm.  Minutes were read.  Motion by Bonnie, 2nd Chris to approve the January 6, 2020 minutes.  All ayes, Motion carried. 
Treasurer Report
 
CHECKING/CLERKS BALANCE

$   5,807.02

BUILDING & MAINTENANCE FUND
$   3,500.09

FIRST STATE BANK CD’S


$ 30,914.47
CLAIMS: 



Baker & Taylor Books

$    63.83


Birds & Blooms


$    24.98



Brooklyn Municipal Utilities

$  524.52
Brooklyn Telecommunications
$  113.50
Country Women


$    24.98

DEMCO



$  165.86

First State Bank


$  777.58


IPERS




$  501.73


Montezuma Floral


$    32.10


Quick Quilts



$    24.98



Treasurer St of Iowa


$    82.00


Payroll




$3,352.83





Total
       
$5,688.89
Motion by Bob, 2nd Bonnie to approve the above claims.  All ayes, Motion carried.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
Mr. Roberts and the BGM Shop class will be making the display case for Friends of the Library with money donated by Keith and Gloria Brannian
BUDGET – Tammy presented the proposed budget for 2020-2021.  Motion by Chris, 2nd Bob to approve the proposed budget.  All ayes, Motion carried.  A copy of the budget is attached to these minutes.
NEW BUSINESS
PAY SCHEDULE – Motion by Bonnie, 2nd Bob to pay Josh twice a month to correspond with the City’s pay schedule.  All ayes, Motion carried.  City employees get paid every 2 weeks.
Bonnie reported that the Friends of Library will host an Open House Friday, February 7th from 2:00 – 4:00, to recognize LuAnn Jahlas for her 38 years of service.  Cake and drinks will be served.  Tammy will put on the City’s Facebook Page and the Cable Channel.  
Deb Read will be cleaning the Library until further notice as MaDonna Smith just under went hip surgery.
Poweshiek County Alliance GRANT – Tammy handed out the grant proposal letter and invoice.  We are asking for $2056.00 to replace 2 computers, monitors, software and setup from 3 Technology out of Grinnell.
LIBRARY DIRECTORS REPORT
Josh thanked the board for the opportunity to be the Librarian and thought the training was going well.
STORY TIME - Josh will be changing Children’s Storytime to Fridays, as there is no preschool on Friday and he wants to bring in more children.  He will also be incorporating music, games, etc.  We will advertise after he has visited with parents and daycare providers to set the time.
Josh is also hosting a Men’s Book discussion group every other Saturday morning in the board Room.
It seems the Libraries Wi-Fi is very popular.  Last month we had 589 active sessions.
The next meeting will be Monday, March 2, 2020 at 5:00 pm.  
With no further business to discuss Motion by Tammy, 2nd Bonnie to adjourn at 5:30pm.
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